
ROBERT A. LAURIE 

January 6,2011 

The Honorable Ray Nutting 
Chainnan 
El Dorado County 

Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

BECKER RUNKLE 

LAURIE NEWMAN & DAY 

ATIORNEYS AT LAW 

263 MAIN STREET, LEVEL 2 
PLACERVILLE, CALIFORNIA 95667 

(530) 295-6400 

Re: Sundance Subdivision; Request for Continuance 

Dear Chainnan Nutting: 

Fax (530) 295-6408 

The above-referenced project is scheduled to be heard by your Board on January 11, 2011. 

Although the project has been fully vetted and comes to you with a positive recommendation 
from the Planning Commission some issues have been raised which we would like to attempt to 
resolve. We would therefore request that the project be continued off calendar. Thank you for 
your consideration. 

Very truly yours, 

BECKER, RUNKLE, LAURIE, NEWMAN & DAY 

Robert A. Laurie 
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